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Getting the newsletter 
in your mailbox is great, 
but why not get it in your 
inbox! 

Sign up for NVC’s monthly 
eNewsletter at NVC.net. 

Stay in touch with NVC, 
check us out on Facebook 
and Twitter!

2019 BOB PETERSON 
MEMORIAL 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS 
SCHOLARSHIP
James Valley Telecommunications will be 
awarding three $2,000 scholarships this 
school year to area seniors whose parents 
or legal guardians are members of the 
cooperative.

Scholarship applications have been 
forwarded to the guidance counselors 
at area schools. Applications are also 
available online at www.jamesvalley.com.

The deadline for returning the 
scholarships to James Valley 
Telecommunication’s office is March 1, 
2019. All applications must be received in 
the office by that date to be considered. 

Seniors must be attending an accredited 
college, university or vocational school 
in South Dakota in the fall of 2019. A 

minimum GPA of 3.0 is required. As part 
of the application process, all applicants 
must submit a short essay of 400 words 
or less on the topic, “What industry or 
opportunity would entice you to return to 
a rural community after completing your 
education, and why?”

JVT members can also apply for the 
Foundation for Rural Service (FRS) 
scholarship. Requirements and application 
instructions are available at frs.org.  

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Our office will be closed Monday, December 24, Tuesday, December 25 and 

Tuesday, January 1 to celebrate the holidays.

We wish you a safe and happy holiday season!
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NEW MEMBERS
Lilla Andrew & Thelma Marie			   Hecla		  994-2216

Paepke Tom & Barb				    Groton		 397-6693

The Bullpen					     Claremont	 294-5414

FOOD DRIVE WINNER
Congratulations to Darlene Kraus 
who was the winner of our Food 
Drive giveaway and won a $150 
grocery gift card. 

Thanks to Darlene and ALL of 
you who donated, we delivered a 
generous amount of food to Safe 
Harbor earlier today!

Darlene is pictured below as is Safe 
Harbor employee Brianna Neri.

GRAND GIVEAWAY 
Congratulations to Allen & Barbara 
Tarbox who won a $200 Ken’s 
SuperFair Foods Gift Card in our 
Grand Giveaway! They are pictured 
with NVC Sales Representative 
Brent Hanson .

Wondering how to register? No 
problem, because there’s no 
purchase or registration, just 
winners! Each month we will 
randomly select one of our “grand” 
residential customers to win. Maybe 
our next winner will be you!
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VOLLEYBALL STATE 
SEND-OFFS 
Congratulations to the 
Northwestern Wildcats and the 
Warner Monarchs on their trip to 
the State B Volleyball Tournament 
and the Aberdeen Roncalli Cavaliers 

on their trip to the State A Volleyball 
Tournament. 

We donated a large box of fresh fruit 
and bottled water for each team to 
enjoy during the tournament.

Congrats to all the teams! 

Add HIGH 
SPEED 
INTERNET 
Now!
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SD BOOKS FOR LOCAL 
SCHOOLS
JVT recently donated My South 
Dakota Book: Hometown Snapshots 

to 4th grade classrooms at (pictured 
left to right, top to bottom) 
Northwestern Area, Frederick Area, 
Groton Area, and Doland schools. 
Each student receives their own 

book to use as they learn about their 
state’s history and then get to keep 
their book and bring it home! 


